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Noah’s Ark Newsletter 7th June 2016
Dear Parents,
I hope you enjoyed a relaxing half term with your family.
Sadly, this half term will be the last for many of our pre-school children who will move on to the next step in their education. The team has planned some exciting activities starting this week with a ‘Science week’ followed by ‘Sports week’ which will be culminating in our ‘Sports Day’ on 17th June. Other topics include ‘Minibeasts’, ‘Schools’, ‘Holidays’, ‘Celebrations’ and ‘Favourite Activities’. The topic ‘Schools’ will be supported with visits to OLI playground. 

                                                                 

 
Year End Reports
At present, all staff members are preparing your children’s reports, Learning Journeys and other documentation. The reports will be handed out to parents during the week beginning 27th June 2016. If your child leaves Noah’s Ark in July, we will also send copies to the schools as well. 
 If possible, please add your comments on the return slip attached to the report and hand it back to any team member. Many thanks.


Learning Journeys

If your child is leaving Noah’s Ark, you will be able to keep his/her Learning Journey after we have updated it. However, if your child continues for another year, the Learning Journeys has to be returned in September 16.



Dates

10th June – Last Cake Sale of the academic year
17th June -  Sports Day – Please join your children on this day and cheer them on. Morning children to be joined at 11am and afternoon children at 2.30pm.
9th July – Noah’s Ark Family Barbeque, 1pm – 4pm, details of how to buy tickets and what is on offer will be published soon.
19th July – Last day of term. Children in both sessions will experience the normal routines including party food, music and fun activities.  


Safeguarding Policy

recent news. 





Many thanks for reading our news. 

Bettina Campion 
Pre-school Manager
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